
Effective January 1, 2011, your Village Clerk will no longer issue New York State Dog 
Licenses.  All dog license must now, according to changes in the New York State law, be 
issued by the Office of the Greenburgh Town Clerk.  You must apply for or renew your 
Dog License with the Greenburgh Town Clerk’s Office located at 177 Hillside Avenue , 
Greenburgh, New York 10607.  Please call (914) 993-1500 ext. 5 or email 
Townclerk@greenburghny.com for more information.  Thank you. 
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